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Next Club Meeting 

August 6, 2019 

At 

Roosters 

124 Marketplace Dr. 

 Lexington 

 (off Man of War, just west of 
Nicholasville rd.) 

Social Hour:  6:00 p.m.  

Food, beer and wine are available 

for purchase. 

Meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 2019-2020 TRIP 
PREVIEW & SIGN-UP!!! 

 



In the news 

MEMORIAL  -  JERRY ANDERSON 

 

The LSSC family mourns the loss of our friend and immediate past president (2018-2019), Mr. 

Jerry Anderson. Together with his wife of 54 years, Barbara Fravel Anderson, Jerry was a long 

time member of the club. Many of us have special memories of shared ski trips, both in the 

United States and Europe, with Jerry and Barbara. Recently, their daughter Wendy 

participated in some club trips. There are many special ski adventures to remember but one 

that always stands out happened in 2002. Jerry and Barbara were finishing the day skiing in 

Cortina, Italy. They expected a bus would be coming around to pick up skiers since the lifts had 

closed.  Unfortunately, no bus ever arrived and they had to walk back as darkness closed in!! 

Despite enduring a long hike back – greater than 1 mile - he always told the story with a smile! 

Jerry enriched every conversation with his extensive knowledge of history, lifetime 

experiences living in Kentucky and great story-telling skills. He seemed to have an almost 

limitless supply of interesting anecdotes to share. In February 2019, he prepared a program, 

“Foundation of Our Constitutional Democracy: 1800 – 1803” for the LSSC meeting which was 

informative and greatly enjoyed by those attending.  

His other sport activities included water skiing and biking in addition to snow skiing. He 

participated in the club walking and hiking events. He was still actively practicing law and 

enjoyed working on his farm outside of Lexington.  Jerry will be greatly missed by all of us and 

we extend our deepest condolences to Barbara and his family. 



LSSC SPONSORS REST STOP 

 
 
The LSSC sponsored a rest stop for the Bluegrass Cycling Club’s famous 

 
HORSEY HUNDRED RIDE 

 
On Saturday May 25, a group of intrepid LSSC members under the 
leadership of rest stop captain, Howard Glauert, provided food, water 
and a friendly smile to riders participating in Lexington’s signature cycling 
event. Located on Lemon’s Mill road, this is the busiest rest stop since all 
the mapped routes pass by. This year marked a record in participation 
with over 2600 cyclists representing 38 states and 4 countries registered. 
In addition to keeping up with providing cut fruit, sandwiches, ice, water, 
Gatorade, pickle juice (yes – pickle juice!) and numerous snack options, 



this was the rest stop that provided ice cream floats!! A special team 
established themselves as the float experts and kept an assembly line of 
floats flowing to the VERY appreciative, and amazed, cyclists!! In addition 
to the hospitality activities, a few volunteers were enlisted for some 
nursing duties as several riders suffered from heat related ailments. 
Happily, the event concluded without any serious accidents or illnesses! 

 
The LSSC banners and fliers informed a few surprised participants that 
Lexington has a ski & snow board club! Although it was a very warm & 
tiring day, the greatest benefit of volunteering is the chance to meet 
interesting people from all over the US (and beyond).  Several members 
were there from setup (7:30 am) to tear down (6:30 pm) taking part in all 
3 shifts!! Others decided to stay beyond their shift or even to the end of 
the day. A special thank you to our Captain, Howard, and to Terry Carrico 
who came prepared with everything anyone forgot to think of from hose 
nozzles to chairs to perks like music.  The club also extends a special 
thank you and would like to recognize the following LSSC members who 
helped make the stop a great success!!! Howard Glauert, Terry Carrico, 
Janet Jones, Aggie Waninger, Randy Napier, Jim Blackwell, Dave Martin, 
Annette Riehle, Matt Durcan (King of the ice cream float squad) and 
Jennifer Tavitian. 
 
Regretfully, the busy pace did not allow time to take pictures of all our 
volunteers but we did manage to catch a few members in action! 
 



 

    
 
 
 

Bicycle Built for 4!! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Randy Napier 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

              Terry Carrico – the ice man! 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Howard Glauert 
and Dan Wells (BCC) 

 
                  

    
Ice Cream Float Team!! 

Kara Harkins, Beth Kasa, and Matt Durcan 
 

   
 



News from the Executive Vice President 

 

2019-2020 SKI SEASON! 

 

 

 

 
 

The OVSC Western trips for the 2019-

2020 ski season have now been set by the 

board of the LSSC.  An additional trip is 

also being considered.  More details will 

be available in the August Newsletter, 

posted on the web page and at the 

August member meeting. 

 The trips and dates are as follows: 

Western Trips: 

Red Mountain, BC. Jan. 25 – Feb. 1, 2020 

Park City, Utah. Feb 22-29, 2020 

International Trip:   

Crans Montana, Switzerland.  March 7-15, 

2020 

Germany Extension or Standalone, March 

15-23, 2020 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in being a trip leader 

for one of these trips, please fill out a Trip 

Leader Application Form and email a 



 

 CYCLING EVENT 

 

Please join us to go cycling with the Bluegrass Cycling Club (BCC). We will be cycling at their 

Pedaling With A Purpose event on Saturday, June 15. We will meet at West Sixth Brewing, 501 

W 6th St, Lexington, KY. There will be an optional Education Session at 9:00, with rides starting 

at 10:00. Please arrive early, to get your bikes ready and sign in, because the rides leave on 

time at 10:00. Details about routes and ride leaders will be posted on the BCC website: 

https://www.bgcycling.net/content.aspx?page_id=4002&club_id=740127&item_id=942719 . 

We will offer Novice (< 10 MPH) and C (10-12 MPH) paces on the Legacy Trail, C (10-12 MPH) 

pace on the road, and groups for B/C (12-14 MPH), B (14-16 MPH), A/B (16-18 MPH), and A 

(18-20 MPH) paces. 

YOU MUST WEAR A HELMET TO RIDE 

 

Restrooms are available on site. 

 

Rides may be canceled or rescheduled if there are severe weather issues. Check the BCC forum 

and the BCC Facebook page for updates. 

This event is also listed on the LSSC Facebook page and on the LSSC meetup.com page. 

 

Please RSVP on Facebook or meetup.com  if you are planning to attend. 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.bgcycling.net/content.aspx?page_id=4002&club_id=740127&item_id=942719
http://meetup.com/


 Social 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!      

PICNIC WITH THE POPS 2019 

Saturday, August 17, 2019: 

The Music of Queen! 
 

Performed by the Lexington Philharmonic, featuring guest conductor 
Brent Havens  
 
Premiering in 2009, Windborne’s Classic Rock Symphony show The Music of 
Queen! has quickly garnered critical and fan acclaim. 
 

“Music from the albums Classic Queen, A Night at the Opera, Sheer Heart Attack, 
Jazz, News of the World, A Kind of Magic, The Works and many more are all 
featured in this show. As with all of Windborne’s shows, the band stays as close to 
the original as possible while the orchestra soars through the tunes and adds that 
extra “something” that make Windborne’s shows special.” 

 (http://lexpops.com). 

Gates open at 6 p.m.; the show will start at dusk. 

 

http://lexpops.com/


TABLE DECORATING CONTEST 
(optional) 

 
 

In the past, the LSSC has placed and 
won prizes in the contest. 

 

 
     2015 LSSC Table Decoration 

 

 

The LSSC has purchased table seating. Please plan to bring your own 

beverages, main dish and a dish to share 

 

The Meadow at Keene Barn 

Keeneland | Lexington, Ky. 
 

Cost: $32.00 per ticket 

 

FOR TICKETS OR INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Tara Keegan  before  AUGUST 12, 2019 at  tarak828@hotmail.com.  

 

mailto:tarak828@hotmail.com
http://lexpops.com/wp/wp-content/uploads/2013/05/Screen-shot-2015-06-03-at-11.05.51-AM.png


Board Notes         

               
The next board meeting will be held July 17, 2019. Members may attend any meeting of the 

board by notifying any board member in advance. Contact a board member for the meeting 

location if you would like to attend. 

LSSC Officers and Directors       2019-20 
PRESIDENT - - JANET GRAHAM JONES 
jgjones@uky.edu 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 
cilkyus@yahoo.com  

PAST PRESIDENT – Jerry Anderson 
jerryjalaw@aol.com 
 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 
davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com  

SECRETARY- Aggie Waninger  
secretary@lexskisports.org. 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 
newsletter@lexskisports.org 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 
hglauert@uky.edu 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 
hagski@aol.com  

TREASURER- CHARLIE LISLE 
clisle1512@aol.com 

PRESIDENT-ELECT-  - CHARLIE LISLE 
clisle1512@aol.com 

SOCIAL – TARA KEEGAN 
Tarak828@hotmail.com  

Marketing & Publicity Director - OPEN 
 LOCAL TRIP DIRECTOR- TOM O’DONNELL 

localactivity@lexskisports.org  

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/LexSkiSports/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/5285
26410566966/ 

  LSSC website: www.lexskisports.org 

 
  LSSC Meetup: 
  https://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-
Snowboard-Meetup/ ?  
 

 
        http://www.ovsc.org                                           

http://skifederation.org 
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